
TRAFFIC
RELIEF PLAN

I-95 EXPRESS TOLL LANES (ETL)
NORTHBOUND EXTENSION

REGISTER NOW

Attention Contractors,

Subcontractors and  

Suppliers!

Are you interested in working on

the I-95 Express Toll Lanes  

Northbound Extension Project?

Join us for the  
Maryland 

Transportation 
Authority’s (MDTA) 

Industry Forum

WE WILL DISCUSS:
• Program overview

• Project characteristics

• Procurement schedule and process

• Subcontractor opportunities

Representatives from the project team will be available  
to answer your questions. The forum also will provide 
the opportunity for contractors, subcontractors and 
suppliers to connect. 

Visit eMaryland Marketplace for more information as 
contracts are added. The MDTA will begin construction in 
January 2019 and have multiple contracts released.

All materials presented will be available on the project 
website. Project information will be updated as contracts 
become available.

The event is free. Registration will close on September 10.

The meeting location will be accessible to individuals with disabilities. Individuals who 
require auxiliary aids should contact the MDTA at 410-537-5675 (711 for MD Relay)  

or email I95ETLNB@mdta.maryland.gov  no later than September 7.

Thursday 
September 13, 2018

9 a.m. – 12 p.m.

Hilton Garden Inn 
5015 Campbell Blvd 

Nottingham, MD 21236

https://emaryland.buyspeed.com/bso/
http://mdta.maryland.gov/I95ETLNB/home.html
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/i-95-express-toll-lanes-northbound-extension-industry-forum-tickets-46859404741?aff=ebdssbdestsearch

